EYE on EDUCATION
Optometry’s Future Focus of Fall Board Meeting

NATIONAL BOARD
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For the second year, the Association of Schools and Colleges of Optometry (ASCO) has partnered with
the National Board of Examiners in Optometry to make the pass rates for the 2017-2018 academic
year at every institution available on its website. The data is found at:
https://optometriceducation.org/national-board-of-examiners-in-optometry-yearly-performance-
report/. Last year’s report is also posted for comparison.

“The NBEO is pleased to provide this pass rate data. The results are from calculations using
candidates’ scores who have both graduated during the listed timeframe and attempted all three
parts at least once. This information provides a consistent reporting mechanism as we continue our
collaboration with ASCO in years to come,” says Dr. Jill Bryant, NBEO Executive Director.

“The national pass rates from our institutions are important information for all stakeholders in our
profession, and we are happy to make this information readily available,” says Dr. David Damari,
ASCO President. “Faculty at every one of our member institutions aims to equip each optometry
student with the skills and knowledge to pass each part of the exam. We all are always working
toward 100% pass rate.”
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